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Mail Ballots Delivered to Voters for the 2014 Statewide General Election 

 
 
 
Mail ballots will be delivered to voters on the permanent mail ballot list beginning 
Saturday, October 11, for the November 4, 2014 Statewide General Election.  
 
Voters can still sign up to receive a mail ballot by filling out the Mail Ballot Application 
found in their Voter Information Guide, by downloading an application from the Elections 
Office website, or by calling the Elections Office.  Voted mail ballots may be returned via 
the U.S. Postal Service, in person to any Polling Place on Election Day, or to one of the 
56 mail ballot drop-off locations prior to Election Day.  To find a mail ballot drop-off 
location, voters can use the Mail Ballot Drop-Off Map located on the Elections Office 
Website: www.sbcountyelections.com. 
 
Voters in this election are also able to vote early or request replacement mail ballots at 
the San Bernardino County Elections Office from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through 
Friday, Saturday, November 1, from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., and from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m. on 
Election Day, Tuesday, November 4, 2014.  
 
For more information about this election, visit the Elections Office website, 
www.sbcountyelections.com, or call (909) 387-8300.  
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